

September 19, 2006
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
Mr. John Van Eschen
Missouri Public Service Commission

Governor Office Building Suite 500

200 Madison St.

Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360

RE:  EO-2007-0037 Data Information Request 

Dear Mr. Van Eschen:


This correspondence transmits the data information requested in the above referenced Case No. EO-2007-0037, regarding the investigation of Union Electric Company D/B/A Ameren UE and the restoration efforts in the aftermath of storms on July 19 and July 21, 2006, from Charter Fiberlink-Missouri, LLC.  The response deadline was extended from September 13, 2006 to September 19, 2006 for Charter Fiberlink-Missouri, LLC. 

Questions regarding this matter may be directed to Betty Sanders on 314-288-3259 or Carrie L. Cox at the above location.





Sincerely,





Carrie L. Cox

Attachment
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